
Subject: Re: REMINDER Hollywood Media District PLUM Committee - ONNI Group March 3rd at 3pm
From: Adam Englander
Date: 02/28/2016 12:03 PM
To: Media District
CC: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Lisa,

We are confirmed.

Thank you,

Adam Englander 

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 26, 2016, at 2:08 PM, Media District <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:

Dear Adam:

I am circling back with you regarding your client’s presentation of their proposed mixed use project on Santa
Monica Boulevard.   The BID is subject to Brown Act rules, therefore I will need confirmation of your presentation
no later than Monday February 29th by 12 noon  - as the agenda must be posted no later than 72 hours of the
scheduled meeting.  Let me know either way so that I can plan the agenda accordingly.

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


